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January 2019
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Grade 5 Students,  
The Toronto District School Board offers an Intensive Extended French Program beginning at Grade 6. This program is located at Cosburn Middle School.  This program is open to students in Grade 5 who are currently in the regular (Core French) program.  Students considering applying should have a particular interest in French language acquisition. This program allows children to complete the regular program of studies from Grade 6 to the end of grade 12 (i.e. Secondary School Graduation) while having the additional benefit of developing fluency in French.  There is no requirement that parents speak French.
For those who are interested in applying, please consider attending our
Intensive Extended French Information Night 
Cosburn Middle School (in the Atrium):

Thursday January 31, 2019 Time: 6:30 PM
Both Parents and students are encouraged to attend.  Applications will be given out at that time and are also available on our school website for downloading.
Cosburn teachers will be at the January meeting to share with you their excitement about the program. If you are planning to attend this meeting, please call the Cosburn office (416-396-2335) and let us know how many will be coming from your family, and then name of your home school.
Students who are successful in our Intensive Extended French at Cosburn generally demonstrate strong learning skills, high achievement in their core subject areas and a genuine interest in learning and speaking the French language.  All applications will be reviewed and a lottery will be used to fill the available spaces and waitlist for the program. 
Application forms will be accepted at the registration meeting, in person or by fax (416-396-2278) until:

4:00 p.m. Friday, March 8, 2019
If you require additional information, including whether you require disability-related accommodations during the Application process please let us know.   If you have any questions or special requests, please call us at 416-396-2335.  You are also welcome to visit our website:  schools.tdsb.on.ca/cosburn/
Sincerely,

David Finkelstein


Vincent Spadaro

     Principal


Vice-Principal
TDSB is committed to creating an equitable school system where the achievement and well-being of every student is fostered through rich, culturally authentic learning experiences in diverse, accepting environments where all are included, every voice is heard, and every experience is honoured.

TDSB strives to meet the accommodation needs of persons with disabilities. Applicants are encouraged to make their needs for accommodation known in advance during the application process.
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